
From: Mountain Fare Inn
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Northern Pass
Date: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 7:59:37 PM

We have lived in Campton since 1980. Our careers have been ski coaches at 
Waterville Valley. We also own a lovely, historic ski lodge in Campton called 
Mountain Fare Inn. Our property borders White Mountain National Forest land.

It is absolutely clear to us that New Hampshire’s natural beauty is its greatest 
resource. People come here to enjoy our natural beauty, the peace of being away 
from commercial influences, retail, noise, urban stress, the anxiety of traffic and 
complex, competitive living. They come here to re-connect with nature and their 
essential selves.

Northern Pass will destroy the scenic beauty of New Hampshire. It is a fragile state 
and we must not let it be forever marred by corporate greed.The technology of 
overhead power lines is obsolete. There are other sources of power. This would be 
simply wrong any way you look at it.

Put the vote to the people of New Hampshire and they will poll a resounding ‘NO’. 
Do not cave to the greed of the power companies and a foreign entity. Hydro 
Quebec has no interest in New Hampshire’s well being.

Help us save the essence of our state! It is rare and precious!

Susan Preston. Campton, NH.

Susan and Nick Preston
Mountain Fare Inn
5 Old Waterville Rd.
Campton, NH 03223-0553
603 726-4283 (Inn)
603 236-6607 (cell)
info@mountainfareinn.com
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